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SENT VIA E-MAIL 
September 1, 2009
TO THE STATE PRESIDENTS OF THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND

Dear Colleagues:

A proposed settlement between Google and the Association of American Publishers is being examined by the Department of Justice.  A number of those considering this settlement believe the Department of Justice will try to stop this settlement, which would prevent Google from making several million volumes of print material available to the blind.

I am asking that you sign a letter of support for the proposed Google settlement.  A draft of this letter is attached.  Chris Danielson has details, and you may discuss the matter with him or with me.  He will be calling all of you to secure signatures for this letter, which we intend to present to the Department of Justice on Friday.  Thank you for all of your help.

Cordially,

Marc Maurer, President

National Federation of the Blind
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